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Thank you, Madam Chair. 

 
On behalf of the Republic of Serbia I would like to express gratitude for the 

valuable contribution, first this year, which the Republic of Hungary intends to make 
for the practical implementation of the OSCE–UNDP Capacity Development 
Programme for Conventional Ammunition Stockpile Management (CASM) in the 
Republic of Serbia. Our Hungarian friends and neighbours have supported security 
and defence sector reform on numerous occasions. 

I use this opportunity to thank all other partners in the CASM Programme, 
Germany, Denmark, Spain, France, United Kingdom, Luxembourg, Norway, 
Switzerland, Czech Republic, and Turkey for their valuable contributions as well as 
the Conflict Prevention Centre, FSC Support Section and Lt. Colonel László 
Szatmári, FSC coordinator on SALW and stockpiles of conventional ammunition 
projects for their tireless work on the CASM Programme. 
 

The Republic of Serbia is looking forward to close co-operation with all 
partners involved during implementation of the project. 
 

Thank you, Madam Chair. 
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